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.\ UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA

NvCtrAR RrAC10R fACIUTY

U.S. MMt ADDRESS SIgfrT ADDRESS

w . PO. Box 3425 675 Old Resewoir Road
University Station Charlottesville, VA 22903
Charlottesville, VA 22903 Telephone: 804 982 5440 ,

Fax: 804-982-5473

December 21,1998 I

Mr. Alexander Adams, Jr.
Senior Project Manager

!Non-power Reactors and Decommissioning Project Directorate
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ;

M.S. 0-11-B-20
!

Rockville
MD
20852 2738

,
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Subject: NRC Request for Additional Information (TAC No. MA3737); University of Virginia
Reactor, Docket No. 50-62, License R-66.

;

Dear Mr. Adams:

1

We have nearly completed our response to the NRC's Request for Additional Information, which
{was dated November 23,1998. However, given that the holiday season is upon us, it will be
|

impossible for the Reactor Safety Committee to meet, review and approve the numerous revisions
!

made to previously proposed UVAR TS amendments by the current 30-day response deadline.
For this reason, we request a thirty day tirne extension (until January 23,1999).

Please contact me at (804) 982-5440, or at rum @ Virginia.EDU, should you have need for ,?' )additional information.
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M . h d ., Q
Robert U. Mulder, Director 1

/U.Va. Reactor Facility & g f, h w jO
Assoc. Prof. of Nuclear Eng.

2ShodLMr. Craig Basset, NRC Region II, Atlanta, Ga.cc:

Document Control Desk, NRC, Washington DC ,
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